January 23%rd, 1989

Mrs. William Gillespie
610 s Peninsular
NEW SMYRNA BEACH,Flo 32069

Your letter of January 10th arrived yesterday
what showed that the international mail is wrongly
managed.

Thank you very much for your letter which
calms my conscience and makes me happye.

Included the copy end translation of my let-
ter to Professor Rasico and the copy of my letter
to ¥X.L. Pellicer. Please keep in mind that I would
like to have copies returned to me when I am in
Mleride next lMarche

1 intend to be in Florida the first days of
March coming from Nepal, Korea, Taiwan, Guam and
Los Angelese.

As you do, I hope we will find an anrsapement
and the only thing I wish is not to hurt our good
friend ¥X.L. Pellicer in any waye

I am afreid Professor Rasico could react in
a special waye

Wish you and Bill a very Happy 1989!
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